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From: Joanne Gourlay 

Sent: 11 July 2023 10:39

To: Richmond Local Plan

Subject: Objection to plan

 

Hello, 

I am very concerned about this proposal and how it would undoubtedly damage the unique character of Teddington, 

one of the few unspoilt areas locally. The higher-rise buildings would be out of keeping with the area and make it a 

much less pleasant area. 

I do hope our views are considered in this. 

Sincerely, 

Jo Gourlay 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 


